20 May 2022





John Devine M.A. (Hons); M.Ed; SQH Headteacher

Breadalbane Academy
ABERFELDY PH15 2DU
Tel 01887 822300 • Fax 01887 820464
Email breadalbane@pkc.gov.uk
Website www.breadalbane.pkc.sch.uk

Dear Parent / Carer

## S3-4 New Lanark History Excursion

As an enhancement to the curriculum for our S3 and S4 History pupils a visit has been planned to the textile mills at New Lanark, near Glasgow. On the trip they will be able to see working mill machinery and the changing living conditions for families in the 19<sup>th</sup> Century providing them further insight on how it must have been for workers and families during this time.

The trip is taking place on **Monday 13<sup>th</sup> June**. We will be leaving school at 8:45am and return to school at approximately 5:30pm. As the return time is after the end of the school day, parents must arrange to collect pupils from the school. Drop-offs can be arranged for pupils who live in Birnam, Logierait and Grandtully. If you would like for your child to be dropped off at one of these stops, please contact the school office to let them know. Otherwise, pupils will return to school for pick-up.

The cost of the trip is £14.00 and must be paid via ParentPay no later than Wednesday 6<sup>th</sup> June. This covers transport and entrance fees. We appreciate that the cost of some school trips can present families a financial challenge and we are keen to support pupils and their families by considering trip bursaries and payment plans where appropriate. If you would like to discuss financial assistance for this trip, please contact the school office and ask to speak to your child guidance teacher. Please note that failure to pay for the trip on the terms agreed in advance of its departure may results in your child not being able to attend.

School uniform must be worn. Pupils should also bring a waterproof jacket and comfortable footwear should be worn. Pupils will need a packed lunch and preferably a warm drink. There is a café on site which we might be able to use – dependent on the number of other visitors on the scheduled day.

This visit is covered by the annual consent form we sent out at the beginning of the school year. If you have not already returned this, please do so in order for your child to be included on this visit. If you do not wish for your child to attend this trip, please let us know by emailing breadalbane@pkc.gov.uk

Yours faithfully











######################################
I would like my child dropped off at Birnam/Logierait/ Grandtully [please delete] on the way back to school.
Name of Pupil
Parent/Guardian signature
Date